Greetings from St John’s Walthamstow

Dear friends,

| am really sorry not to be able to join with you today, but we praise
God for our ongoing partnership with you all at Mill Grove.

We love partnering with you - it is a great joy to know that we pray
for one another, care for one another and partner in ministry and
discipleship as well as practical support.

May the Lord sustain you all and continue to work wonderfully in you
and through you for His glory and for the spread of His glorious
gospel from Mill Grove to the UK and around the world. Amen.

With love in Christ,

Kieran Bush



